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Sonja Jensen 
Appleton Health Department 
100 N Appleton ST 
Appleton, WI 54911    

  

Dear Sonja, 

I am writing to express my gratefulness to you and the whole department for the wonderful 

experience I had during my public health practicum. I cannot tell you how much I enjoyed 

working with you and your staff. I felt very welcome and comfortable with everyone, and I 

cannot imagine working in a friendlier environment. I appreciate your time and patience to 

answer my many questions and always looking and asking the rest of the team to find great 

interesting tasks and experiences for me. 

This practicum of public health was an eye opening to realize how much efforts the public health 

department is carrying out for the welfare of the community. I am greatly fascinated by the 

teamwork and collaboration of the department members. Health, environmental, weights and 

measures, health inspectors, and others, all are working very smoothly together, putting the 

pieces of the puzzle together to come up with the perfect care plan for the community.  

Unfortunately, the efforts of the department and city employees are not recognized by the public. 

Whenever the word (the city) is mentioned, people only remember property tax, fines, and fees 

but no one pays attention to all the efforts exerted in the background. Educational brochures and 

TV ads might be a good idea to make the public aware of the city work. I will try to spread what 

I have seen in the department and make my family and friends aware of your great and noble 

cause. 

Could you please share my gratitude with the entire department? Thank you again for the time 

and efforts you and the team spent on my practicum experience. Thank you for making my 

clinical rotation very rewarding and exciting. In the future, if you think I can help please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Mohamed  

Mohamed Abdelazim 


